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Terrie O’Connor Realtors
Welcomes Karen Kaye

Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor
Realtors, is pleased to announce that Karen Kaye has
joined the Saddle River group as a Sales Associate.
Karen comes to the field of real estate after a long
career in marketing and public relations, where she
worked for both non-profit organizations and
financial service firms. She is excited to apply her
extensive knowledge in these fields to help her clients
successfully navigate the real estate market. When searching for her most recent home,
Karen realized that her previous experience and talents would parlay seamlessly into a
career in real estate.

A third generation resident of Bergen County, Karen recently returned to Mahwah with

her husband and three year old son after living in New York City for several years. Her
son now attends preschool in the area where Karen volunteers her time and is incredibly
involved.

In addition to her previous business experience, Karen prides herself on her ability to
effectively and strategically guide her clients through the challenging and often emotional
home buying process. Additionally, it is Karen’s sense of humor and realistic perspective
that help set her apart. Karen also utilizes her extensive knowledge of internet based
tools to effectively keep her clients on the real estate market’s cutting edge and to
produce a results driven outcome. Karen continues to educate herself on the latest
techniques in her field.

Karen Kaye looks forward to putting her talents to work for her clients at Terrie
O’Connor Realtors, Saddle River. She can be reached at (201) 934-4900 ext. 52.




